
Parent Feedback on School Communication 

Effectiveness 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Name] 

From: [Parent's Name] 

Dear [Principal's Name/Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a parent of [Child's Name], I would like to provide 

feedback regarding the effectiveness of communication from the school. 

Positive Aspects: 

• Timely updates regarding school events and important announcements. 

• Clear and concise information in newsletters and emails. 

• Accessible communication channels for parents to reach out with concerns. 

Areas for Improvement: 

• More frequent updates about student progress and academic performance. 

• Improvement in the responsiveness to parent inquiries. 

• Regular workshops or meetings to enhance parent-teacher communication. 

Thank you for your attention to these matters. I appreciate the efforts made by the school to 

maintain an open line of communication and look forward to seeing continued improvements. 

Sincerely, 

[Parent's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


